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20th December 2023

Dear Parents,

I write to express my gratitude and thanks to Miss Kaur who will be leaving The Howard at the
end of this Autumn term. Ms Kaur has worked diligently in Class 1 this term, creating wonderful
relationships with both the children and staff and supporting the learning and education of all of
our children.

We wish her all the best in her next adventures as a fully qualified teacher and hope she returns
to see us soon. I am delighted to inform you that Mrs N Blakeman has been recruited as a new
teaching Assistant for Class 1. We are delighted with her appointment and know she will be a
real asset to our school. She has already been in and met the children and is very excited to
start with us in January.

Kind regards

Mr J Wynn
Executive Headteacher
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